
Construction of the over 6-mile pipeline connecting 
Missouri American Water’s water supply to Eureka  
is nearly complete. Beginning in November, 
customers will transition to the water supply that 
is currently serving our St. Louis County customers.

Learn more about the latest project 
details and search for your address 
using an interactive map by visiting 
missouriamwater.com > News & 
Community > Local Projects > 

Eureka Pipeline or scan the QR code.  
Sign up for alerts by visiting MyWater at 
amwater.com/mywater.

727 Craig Road
St. Louis, MO 63141WATER QUALITY 

IMPROVEMENTS  
COMING SOON



WHAT YOU NEED TO KNOW ABOUT YOUR NEW WATER SUPPLY

	� The new water supply will be distributed in phases beginning 
in November and continuing through spring.

	� We will work as quickly as possible to complete the transition, 
however variables like weather or water service disruptions 
may create delays.

	� Additional details on the specifics of the timeline will be provided 
through our customer alert system. System flushing by 
pressure zone will occur as the water supply is transitioned. 
Customers will be notified of this schedule.

	� Our notification system will be utilized to inform impacted 
customers of upcoming work, including the transition of 
water supply and when flushing of water mains will take 
place in their neighborhood. Upon completion of the flushing, 
customers will receive the same high-quality water provided  
to our customers within St. Louis County.

SIGN UP TO RECEIVE NOTIFICATION VIA ALERTS BY 
UPDATING YOUR CONTACT INFORMATION & PREFERENCES 
STEP 1: Log in to or sign up for MyWater at amwater.com/mywater. 

STEP 2: Click the Edit Info button.

STEP 3: Click the Change button under Alert Settings.
Note: Standard text, data and phone rates may apply.

QUALITY. ONE MORE WAY WE KEEP LIFE FLOWING.

CUSTOMERS CAN STAY UP TO DATE WITH ALL THE LATEST INFORMATION AT
missouriamwater.com > News & Community > Local Projects > Eureka Pipeline


